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Comments: Please do not remove the tongass national forest from the roadless rule. Leaving the roadless rule in
place would be better for fish and wildlife as well as the people who enjoy them. The USFS has lost millions
placing roads for timber harvest. Leaving tongass as is would be better for the nation.
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